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Short-term driveway restrictions and no parking on Agnes Street, 
Dufferin Street, and Hastings Street for final paving 
June 24, 2025 

On Thursday, June 26, Fraser Crossing Partners will be conducting the final pave on Agnes Street, Dufferin Street, and 
Hastings Street.  

While this work is underway, short-term driveway access restrictions will be required while crews complete work 
across these entrances. Sidewalk access for residents will be maintained.  

Temporary no parking will also be in effect along Agnes Street between Dufferin Street and Hastings Street, along 
Dufferin Street between Royal Avenue and Agnes Street, and on Hastings Street. This work is weather dependent. 

 

What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Thursday, June 26 (this work is weather 
dependent) 

  

Hours of Work 
7 a.m. – 5 p.m. 

 

Traffic  
Access to Dufferin Street and Agnes Street 
between Coburg Street and Dufferin Street 
will be open to residents only. Traffic control 
personnel will be on-site when required.   

Impacts/Interruptions 
Nearby residents may hear noise from the paving 
activities. Temporary driveway restrictions will be 
required, and parking restrictions will be in effect 
while the work is underway.  

We appreciate your patience while we complete this work. If you have any questions about this work, please 
email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 construction information phone line: 1-844-815-6149. For more information about 
the Project, visit pattullobridgereplacement.ca.  
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